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Dear Parent/Carer of STUDENT FULLNAME 
 
Pizza Express Trip – Consent Form 
 
STUDENT FORENAME has been nominated to join their friend on a trip to Pizza Express. We would like to 
invite STUDENT FORENAME to join us on a trip to Pizza Express at Meadowhall, Sheffield on Tuesday 29 
April 2025.  We will travel to and from Pizza Express by coach, leaving school at 08:30 and returning at 
approximately 12 midday. 
 
This will be a great experience for our students, teaching students how to make and knead dough, learn 
about the fresh ingredients, culminating in making their very own pizza. 
Whilst the pizzas are cooking students will take part in The Pizza Express Ingredients Quiz. Students will 
taste and learn about different ingredients answering questions about each one. 
Your child will receive a Junior Pizzaiolo Certificate as they will be little pizza chefs. 
 

There will be no charge to your family for this visit, all expenses will be covered by Penistone Grammar 
School.  
 

Other information 
 
Behaviour   
Students are expected to behave in an exemplary manner as ambassadors of the school.  Students will need 
to follow instructions from staff. Should the conduct of a student in the lead up to, or during the visit, be 
deemed either unacceptable or likely to put the health, wellbeing, safety and/or enjoyment of other students 
on the trip at risk, the Principal reserves the right to withdraw that student’s place from the visit, or they may 
be returned home prior to the end of the visit.  All school policies will be in place during the visit.  Road safety 
will be taken very seriously.    
   
Consent   
Please provide consent via parent pay, which is live.  On giving consent you are agreeing to your child taking 
part in the above activity and have read the information provided agreeing to his/her participation in the 
activities described.  You are also agreeing to your child receiving any emergency medical treatment that 
may be deemed necessary.  If there are any exceptions to this, please provide us with the necessary 
information in writing. We need permission for photos for school use, medical information and parent 
consent. The trip is non-refundable.   
 
All school policies will be in place during the visit and our expectations for behaviour remain the same. There 
will be no unsupervised time, however students will be able to leave the school group in pairs at specific 
times for comfort breaks. Students will be permitted to take mobile phones on the trip, and they may wish to 
listen to music on the coach through earphones, for example. However, students are not permitted to take 
photographs of other students or of any incidents that may occur.  
 
Students will need to wear school uniform on this day as we will be returning in the afternoon to lessons.  
Please note - Nuts are not allowed on the trip, including peanut butter and in chocolate. 

http://www.penistonegrammarschool.co.uk/
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Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Teasdale  
Party Leader 
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